
 
 

        
    NOTICE OF PROPOSED TAX INCREASE  

 
The CITY OF GULF BREEZE has tentatively adopted a measure to increase its 
property tax levy.  
 
Last Year’s Property Tax Levy:  

A.  Initially proposed tax levy......................................................$1,715,798 
B.  Less tax reductions due to Value Adjustment Board 

and other assessment changes.............................................$      2,383   

C.  Actual property tax levy.........................................................$1,713,415 
 
This year’s proposed tax levy…………...................................$1,814,334 
 
All concerned citizens are invited to attend a “virtual” public hearing on the tax 
increase to be held on:   
 

THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 17, 2020 
         5:30 P.M. 

 
This meeting may be attended through electronic media by following the 
instructions at the following link: www.cityofgulfbreezefl.us  
 
Public participation via YouTube Live “Chat” and call in to toll free 1-888-585 
9008 Conference Room ID Number: 186-319-955. This meeting will be broadcast 
via YouTube Live at 5:30 p.m. CST.  
 
 
A FINAL DECISION on the proposed tax increase and the budget will be made at 
this hearing. 

 
 
 
  

http://www.cityofgulfbreezefl.us/

